## 2022 CMI CONFERENCE

## BILL H ARMON FUND REQUEST

With the passing of one of CMI's founding members in 2007, the board came to a unanimous decision to create a fund in memory of Bill Harmon that will allow members to receive help to defray the cost of attending the conference.

All applications are subject to approval by the CMI Board. Requests will be accepted on a first come first serve basis with new member requests being accepted first through July 1, 2022. Returning member requests will be accepted and processed after July 1, 2022 as funds are available. Any person selected to receive a scholarship will receive conference registration fee of \$250.00, hotel and airfare not to exceed \$1,000.00 total that will be reimbursed at conference time. Please submit your conference registration and annual membership of \$50.00 when submitting your Bill Harmon Request.

Please email your request to <a href="mailto:cm">cmicja1994@gmail.com</a> or mail to:		
CMI		
13301 Bailey Bridge Rd.		
Midlothian, VA 23112		
Name:		
Name:		
Agency:		
Address:		
City:	State:	_ Zip:
Phone:	Email:	